
Sunday, June 2, 2019 

Sunday School –107     Worship – 151 

OFFERING 
Spending Plan $4,707.00 
SS: Primary/Jr. $3.78 
People to People $100.00 
Central Christian Student Fund $250.00 
  
  

 
 
Save the Dates: 
June 18 – Celebration of Life: Roger Ramseyer, 2:30pm 
June 23 – Parent/Child Dedication 
June 26 – MCC Relief Kit Packing in Kidron 
July 21 – Guests, Bruce Yoder & Nancy Frey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Devotional Thoughts for 

Quiet Reflection with a 40-Day Series for Advent by Pastor 
Doug is available at the church office for the introductory 
price of $5. 

 
 

 
 

 Minutes of the Church Board and our six 

Commissions, including Worship, Education, 

Spiritual Life, Outreach, Fellowship & Service, and 

Property are available in the church library? 

 

 The monthly financial report to Church Board is also 

available in the library? 

 

 Church doors are locked at 9:00 p.m. At 10 p.m. the 

security alarm is activated until 8 a.m.? 

 

 Thanks to Carl Conrad, the office entrance is open 

from 8:00 a.m. until 9:00 p.m. daily? 

 

 You may find the office entrance locked by the 

church office staff who will be monitoring the 

entrance and who will be happy to buzz you in? 

 

 You can get an electronic key for the office entrance? 

Just check with Kelsey for your personal key code. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Oak Grove Mennonite Church 

June 9, 2019 

Pentecost 
 
Prelude: Dora Short 
 
Welcome: Mary Lou Brady, Worship Leader 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer 
 
Hymns:  HWB#26 “Holy Spirit, Come With Power”  
                HWB#174 “Bless’d Be the God of Israel” 

- Reneda Miller, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Receiving New Members 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory: Dora Short 
 
Children’s Time: Angela Buller 
 
Scripture: Isaiah 40:1-5; 61:1-3 
 
Hymn: HWB#303“Come, Gracious Spirit” 
 
Sermon: “Operation ‘No More Tears!’” – Pastor Doug 
 
Hymn of Response: HWB#300 “O Holy Spirit, Making Whole” 
 
Benediction 

 

 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
  

Church WiFi Password: brightlight7 (OakGrove-Guest) 
FH WiFi Password: schoolisbestforyou!  
 

 
 

http://www.oakgrovemc.org/
mailto:zehr.douglas@gmail.com
mailto:ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com
mailto:oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com


This Week at Oak Grove 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
Greeters: Willard & Kay Hostetler 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Gladene Hershberger & Jennifer Hartzler 
 10:30am – Von & Rita Schrock 
 

Visitation Ministry  
 

Coming up this week: 
Monday, 6/10 
Spiritual Life, 6:30pm 
 

Wednesday, 6/12 
Mennonite Women 
 

Thursday, 6/13 
Church Board, 7pm 
 

Happy Birthday! 
10 Caleb Witmer Gundy 
14 Neil Douce 
15 Ralph Reinford 
15 Deb Ramseyer 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
12 Chuck & Wanda Hostetler (49) 
12 John & Mary Lynn Miller (48) 

 

 
Next Sunday, June 16, 2019 

 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School  
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
“Daniel and the Scary Sleepover” Daniel 6 
Greeters: Loren Hostetler & Jennifer Hartzler 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Donna Kindy & Anita Bixler  
 10:30am – Scott & Jolene Jaquet 
 
Congregational Meeting/MYF Fundraiser Meal 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Oak Grove Preschool has an opening for a teacher's assistant 
beginning September 2019.  After 35 years of dedicated service, 
Deb Kurtz is retiring.  This is a part time position.  Preschool is in 
session Monday through Friday mornings and follows the Green 
Local Schools calendar.  If you have interest, you are invited to 
submit a resume to the church office. Questions can be directed to 
Art Neuenschwander, Chairman of Church Board. 
 

Central Christian School is in need of several volunteers on 
Monday, June 17, to clean the Industrial Arts Room in 
preparation for paint and updating the room into a Makers 
Space! If you would be interested in helping, please contact Nate 
Holton at NateH@CentralChristianSchool.org for more details.  
 
Central Christian School is currently seeking qualified 
individuals for the following open positions: Instrumental Music 
Teacher (winds and percussion), Spanish Teacher (grades 
preschool - 6), Bus Driver, Substitute Bus Driver, and Volunteer 
Coordinator. The jobs descriptions and more information may be 
found on www.ccscomets.org/about/career-opportunities. 
 
Central Christian School is looking forward to our second annual 
Alumni Choir event! We invite all choir alumni from 1962 - 2019 
to join us for a time of fellowship and worship through our 
mutual love of singing! Please forward on this information to all 
your CCS Choir friends!  
Dates: August 3: Rehearsal 6-8 pm; August 4: Rehearsal 5:30-6:30 
pm. Performance at 7:00 pm in the CCS Performing Arts Center 
(open to the public!) For more information and to receive your 
packet of music for the concert, contact Meredith Eades at 
meredith.eades@my.wheaton.ed 
 

The Watoto Children’s Choir will perform on Wednesday, June 
12, at 10:15 a.m., at OrrVilla’s Maple Terrace, 333 E. Sassafras, 
in Orrville. The choir has traveled throughout the world 
beginning in 1994, with a message of faith and hope for Africa’s 
women and children. Events at OrrVilla are free and open to the 
public. All are welcome. 
 

 

Weekly Prayer Bulletin 

June 9-16, 2019 

Pray for… 
- Family of Roger Ramseyer 
- Victims of flooding, cyclones & tornadoes  
- Refugees here and abroad 
- Our nation’s leaders 
 

Seniors: 
- Willard & Kay Hostetler 
- Helen Jaquet  
 

Youth & Young Adults:  
- Sadie Miedel 
- Corbin Schrock 
 

The Family of the Week: 
- Ralph & Barb Reinford 
 

Mission Work: 
- Bruce Yoder, Nancy Frey, Deborah & Jeremiah (EMU): The Yoder-
Frey Family will be visiting us Sunday, 7/21, as they complete 20 
years of service with MMN in Burkina Faso. 
 
On Tuesday, seven participants in Mennonite Mission Network’s 
Youth Venture program will depart for Japan with leaders Del 
and Michele Hershberger for three weeks of learning and service. 
Pray for them as they work alongside Akiko Aratani and Ray Epp 
at Menno Village, an agricultural initiative of the Hokkaido 
Mennonite churches.  
 

http://www.ccscomets.org/about/career-opportunities

